
I urge you to vote in favor of HB 2927, the National Popular Vote bill, and *not* in support of SB 825. It is critical for the 

integrity of our democracy that the actual will of the people be reflected in the outcome of presidential elections. A vote 

for HB 2927 ensures that you are enacting one of you Constitutionally granted responsibilities and not abdicating 

responsibility by passing it off and refusing to take a stand. 

 

Thank you, 

Lisa Wright 

1010 NE Failing St 

Portland OR 97212 

 


